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#EUHA 2025: Be part of the industry exhibition at the 69th International 
Congress of Hearing Aid Acousticians as a start-up company: Apply now!!! 

 

(Frankfurt am Main/Münster 8 April 2025) Start-up companies that are active as 
B2B companies for hearing care professionals can apply for a free presence at 
the EUHA Industrial Exhibition 2025!   

Over 130 companies from all over the world will 
be exhibiting their products and services at the 
world's largest industry event for hearing 
acoustics. More than 8,000 participants are 
expected over the three days of the event from 
22-24 October 2025, this time in Nuremberg. 
Selected start-up companies can present their 
innovative business ideas for the industry in 
Nuremberg on a free stand area. In the new 
networking and stage area, the EUHA Live Area 
in Hall 7, small stand areas will be available for 
a maximum of four start-up companies. Various 
criteria are taken into account when selecting 
companies, such as the technical relevance of 
the products/services for the industry and the 
innovative content of the business idea.  

Applications are submitted via the website www.ausstellung-euha.org. In addition to 
their own presentation area, start-ups can also present their concept to international 
visitors to the event in a short presentation in the stage programme of the EUHA 
Live Area. The application deadline is 19 June 2025.  

Application and selection criteria at: 
https://www.ausstellung-euha.org/en/application-as-a-start-up/ 

 

Contact: 

Europäische Union der Hörakustiker e.V. Bundesverband der Hörsysteme-Industrie e.V. 
Sabine Stübe-Kirchhof  Katarina Sipple 
Aegidiistraße 42  Herriotstraße 1 
48143 Münster 60528 Frankfurt am Main 
Germany Germany 
Phone: +49 (0) 151 58413129  Phone: +49 (0) 69 664 26 34 11 
E-mail: presse@euha.org  E-mail: sipple@bvhi.org 
Website: www.euha.org  Website: www.bvhi.org 

 

 


